
 
 

 

 
 
Date:  Monday, 5 March 2018 
 
 
    

Notice to Shippers 

 
Trade Lane: Australia to Fiji  

 

Kiribati Chief 1806S / Melanesian Pride 001N Vessel Update 

 

 
Dear Valued Customers, 

 

The MV Kiribati Chief has encountered a mechanical fault with her ships crane in Apia, which has caused a 

delay in departure. Technicians have successfully rectified the fault and vessel has continued her schedule 

port rotation. As planned, upon arrival in Melbourne, the vessel name change will go ahead and she will be 

renamed from Kiribati Chief to Melanesian Pride. Please find the revised schedule as below:  

 

 

 

 

Pacific Forum Line (PFL) would like to apologise for any inconvenience caused by this delay. PFL remains 

committed to providing leading sustainable shipping solutions for our customers and appreciate your 

continued support. 

 

 

Any further clarification please contact your local PFL management team 

  

 

Kind regards, 

Pacific Forum Line 
 

 


